UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 495, PAWNEE COUNTY, KANSAS (FORT LARNED)
NOTICE - TIME AND PLACE OF SPECIAL MEETING — DECEMBER 18, 2017

Notice is hereby given that upon call by a majority of the members of the Board of Education of USD
495 a special meeting of the Board will be held on Monday, December 18, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. at the School
District Office, 120 East 6™ Street, Larned, Kansas. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss non-elected

personnel.
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